
 

 

 

 

 

July 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carers of Y13 Students, 

I hope you are having a pleasant summer and that your children are suitably relaxing (in part, at least) 

after the demands and rigour of the examination season. This letter is to outline the process on Results 

Day. Results day for Year 13 is Thursday 18 August. Results are available between 9am and 10am from 

the canteen area of the school. Students must collect their own results and for any students not able 

to attend results will be emailed to their school email address later that day – GDPR considerations 

mean that we cannot, as in the past, pass on results to another person to collect even if there is written 

consent and identification. 

The Sixth Form Team will be on hand to both celebrate with students and to support as required with 

any results and next-step queries.  

This is a record year for UCAS applications and so places are more competitive than ever. While we 

anticipate students being successful on the whole, if there is a need to challenge results this has to be 

on the day to limit the possibility of a UCAS place being placed in jeopardy. Information and guidance 

on this process will be provided in the results envelopes.  

If a student does not complete the process on the day, they will have to wait at least a week for school 

support from the Exams team. A student might, for example, want to challenge a grade even if they 

have achieved what they needed for their next destination. It is worth recalling that challenging a 

grade can mean it moves down as well as up and that there is a cost implication. 

Additionally, there is the Clearing process – while the vast majority of our students secure one of 

their two university choices, the Clearing process is there to support those who do not secure a 

place and who can explore options at courses which are not currently full. Again, the process this 

year is likely to be more competitive than ever. Students may well wish to bring their fully charged 

mobile phones and bank cards for any such queries and processes. Computer spaces and support 

will be provided for the above and for clearing. That said, we are sure that – as in previous years – 

the main mood will be one of relief, celebration, excitement and joy! 

We very much look forward to celebrating with you on Results Day. In the meantime, if you have any 

questions, please email:sixthform@northleamington.co.uk 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Hase, Head of Sixth Form- Assistant Head Teacher 
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